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Zone Update

As we are all aware, COVID-19 has severly impacted everything for majority of this year. Some 
of the changes our zone has seen include:

⦁ Intra-Club meets

⦁ Increase in virtual races

⦁ Unexpected number of personal bests

Currenlty our Zone falls under a new Health Order. This order is limiting individuals to stay 
within a core bubble and reduce all other social interaction. The order also bans travel between 
the Vancouver Coastal Health and Fraser Health regions for competition and practice impacting 
many families and individuals in the area. Finaly there is also a restriction on training indoors 
within this order. With all of these restrictions in place, athletes are still finding safe and 
meaningful ways to train.

Current Projects

With these times being uncertain, we are looking to plan a 2021 regional competition scedule 
with the local clubs in order to provide meaningful competition for the athletes. As we have no 
idea what the potential restrictions will be, we will be looking at a worse case senario that still 
allows some form of compition. We will be reaching out to the clubs shortly to inquire intrest 
and plan to host a virtual meeting before Dec 18th.
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